
Club Service A 

Fellowship 

Our Club Fellowship was an outstanding success. We had two major events. The popular 
Holiday Season Wurstfest in New Braunfels was enjoyed by all participants. This event is 
always a fast sell out! The second major event was the very popular Christmas Holiday 
Dinner at the exclusive Lakewood Yacht Club. Another sell out! This great fellowship 
event was in association with Seabrook and Harrisburg Rotary Clubs. The Summer event 
is presently being planned and we are all looking forward to our end of the year party. 

Public Relations 

This year's Public Relations campaign was a major success with Space Center Rotary 

receiving over $25,000 in publicity and promotion. The reason for this great success is 

due to new members Rick Clapp of Bay Runner Publication, The Bay Area's Favorite 

Publication and Mary Ann Cherry of the Citizen/Exchange News. Major articles appeared 

covering RNASA, Christmas Toys for Tots, Food Fest, Pancake Breakfast, Commissioner 

Fonteno's recognition, Councilman Roach received a Paul Harris Fellowship, Wings Over 

Houston, Floyd Boze 50 years perfect attendance, Garage Sale, and 50 Years of 

Excellence of the CCISD. Publicity also appeared in the Chronicle, Enterprise and The 

Sun, Pearland Friendswood Journal, The Enterprise and many more. A first this year was 

the Space Center Rotary Brochure, which is a great sales piece used to educate and recruit 

new top quality members. This years goal was to create a very high profile and show our 

commitment to our Clear Lake Community. Goal Accomplished! 

Magazine 

Chairman: Floyd Boze 

The Magazine committee has done an outstanding job of emphasizing the interesting, 

informative reading to be enjoyed in the Rotary Magazine. Floyd Boze has highlighted 

articles at various club meetings, to bring them to our members' attention, and has also 

recommended donating them to local offices for public reading after we have finished 

reading them. Donating the magazine helps Public Relations in its efforts to spread news 

about Rotary projects and membership. 

Golf 

Chairmen: Bill Predmore & Dennis Dillon 

The Golf Committee has conducted four golf outings this year (in June, August, 

September, and November), with none in 1998 primarily due to poor weather. The annual 

Rotary Club Golf Championship was held in November. Discussion has begun with other 

Rotary clubs regarding joint golf outings. The next outing is scheduled for March 18 in La 

Porte. 


